1. Pole Hearing - North Road

The Board of Selectmen moved, seconded and unanimously voted to grant permission to the Boston Edison Co. and New. England Tel. & Tel. Co. to erect a guy wire and anchor from a pole located on the southerly side of North Road, approximately 4995 feet east of Windmill Drive. No abutters appeared, and a letter from the Power and Light Committee inideated that there was no objection.

Appointments

Micki

2. Musiking/literspanski vaxbasimenxafxTraoreparkakkarolabikarepxRamakkarax

The Board of Selectmen wet/with met with prospective members of the Transportation Advisory Committee

and made the following appointments to that committee: Lawrence L. Garthe,
Richard LaRhette, and Richard H. Davison, each for a term ending April 1, 1965.
The Board of Selectmen also made the following appointments:

Associate, Board of Appeals - Willis W. Fay to fill the unexpored term of Donald L. Mansius, April 1, 1965.

Board of Appeals - David O. Ives to fill the unexpired term of Stuart Herrick,

April 1, 1966/

3 year
Talent Search Committee - Robert Chantler for a/term ending April 1, 1967.

3. Site Plan - Wayside Motor Inn Sign

The Board of Selectmen moved, seconded and unanimously voted to submit the site Mr. Paul Riley, proprietor of plan of/Wayside Motor Inn, Boston Post Road, Sudbury, to the Planning Board for its consideration and evaluation.

4. Wyman Nurseries

The Board of Selectmen moved, seconded and unanimously voted to inform the Wyman Nursasies and Second Trust that the board had no objection to the trustees of Second Trust permitting Wyman Nursaries to lay two culverts under the Loring School Walkway.

5. Resignation of Mempber Traffic Study Committee

The Board of Selectmen regretfully accepted the resignation of John F. McGovern, Police Chief, as the Police Department representative of the Traffic Study Committee, affective Sept. 10, 1964.

6. Ecceptance of Minutes

The Board of Selectmen moved, seconded and unanimously voted to accept the minutes of September 3, 1964, anxenerements

7. Payroll and Bills Accounts Warrants

The Town Accountant submitted payroll and bills accounts warrants for the month of parkwardings September 151 1964. Upon certification from the Town Accountant that all bills accounts were drawn against the proper account and that all payrolls were at approved rates and drawn against the proper account, the Selectmen signed the warrants authorizing the payment of \$60,332 in payroll accounts, \$81,992 in bills accounts and \$18,173 in employee deductions/ for a total of \$160,497 in expenditures.

12:00